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Year of the Frog 
January 2, 2008 

Dear Friends, 

I really love frogs.  Frogs help all of us by eating insects and doing other good 

things.  Now, scientists have learned that many frogs are dying.  They think 1/3 to 1/2 of 

the world’s frogs may soon become extinct.   

Instead of buying me a birthday present, please just donate a little money to help 

save the frogs that are dying.  You can have your parents donate a small amount to 

www.amphibianark.org.  Or you can bring a small donation to my birthday party instead 

of bringing me a present. 

I really want to help the frogs.  So instead of giving me a birthday present, please 

consider helping the frogs.  That would be better than a present for me. You would be 

helping the frogs too. 

    Your friend, 

    Joseph 


